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The Newsletter of the Georgia Winnie Rebels 

February 2024 
 

Officers:  President:     Dennis Harrison hummersix@cox.net,     

   Vice Pres:    Fred Genrich     fgenrich@yahoo.com; 

   Secretary:    Leslie Keener   lmkeener5@gmail.com,     

   Treasurer:    Linda Tomsett    ltomsett11@outlook.com, 

   Webmaster: John Keener     jfkeener18@gmail.com,     

                           Website:  gawit.com 

 

GWR February 10, 2024 Luncheon At 

Hudson Hickory BBQ 
Douglasville, GA 

     
Thank you to Lyn Brown for hosting our February Luncheon again this year, AND for treating us all to 

some Valentine gifts and fried green beans & pickles  - These are our favorite appetizers! 

 

It was wonderful seeing everyone that came and we truly missed everyone who couldn’t make it.  We 

had ten club members and 3 guests join us:  Dennis Harrison, Linda Tomsett, Lyn Brown, Frank 

Alciati & Roger Coulombe, Sandi Rice & Caleb, her grandson, Joanne & Roy Thurston, Leslie & John 

Keener, and Honorary Members Sarah & Roy Sowers. 

 

Table talk took place while we waited for our lunch orders and enabled us to catch each other up with 

our tales.  We sat around talking and talking and enjoying our fried appetizers. 
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We always enjoy our visits with each other – and it’s fun to think about what we’ve learned from each 

other when we share what we’ve been doing. 
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The Sowers were the only ones that remembered Dennis’s birthday a few months ago (I still don’t 

know when it was) and came bearing gifts for him.  I’m not sure if this picture was an accompaniment 

to the main gift (a phone pad for his dash to replace the old one) or if it was what the gift was wrapped 

in.  Then I saw the 2nd picture that Lyn sent in and I started wondering..... 

 

       
 

Once lunch was over, the Sowers gave us all a fond farewell and left us to our required meeting.   Old 

and new business discussed: our upcoming State Rally, Bi-laws, nominations & election of officers, 

and our 2024 schedule.    

 

       

? 
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In summary:  

• Rally:  Linda assigned jobs & duties to almost everyone present, as well as to those not present. 

 
• Bye-Bi-Laws:   Eliminated! ha! 

• Elected Officers:   

o President:  Dennis Harrison (1 year commitment)  

o Vice Pres:  Frank Alciati  

o Treasurer:  Linda Tomsett  

o Secretary:  Leslie Keener 

o Rally Master:  Linda Tomsett 

o Webmaster:  John Keener 

• Schedule:   

o Dennis stated that he would host a club luncheon March 9th at Buchner’s Family 

Restaurant in Jackson, GA and find a place Sept. 13-15 

o The rest of us promised to look at our 2024 calendars and figure out what we can find 

for our club and schedule an outing – contact the club secretary to get it announced and 

on our schedule. 

 

All in all, a good meeting – it lasted 30 minutes. 

 

 

I want to give a big thank you to Fred Genrich for being our Vice President the last 3 years 

 

and 

 

I want to thank Frank Alciati for accepting this position,  

and we thank Linda, Leslie & John for holding on to theirs. 

 

Our updated schedule is on the next page.  Please let hosts know if you are coming to an outing and 

make those reservations!    Also – don’t forget to check out our website from time to time:   gawit.com 

 

 

Until we meet again – Safe Travels! 

 

Leslie Keener 

GWR Secretary 
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I can’t believe I am 

President for 1 

more year... it’s 

time to “sell this 

position”, 

somehow. 

      
        


